Strasbourg Nov 14, 2011

Commissioner DALLI,

In the perspective of DG Sanco's scientific conference on electromagnetic fields and public
health November 16-18, | have been mandated to send you the enclosed open letter calling for

Transparent, Impartial and Pluralist Expert Assessment on health risks of non-ionizing
electromagnetic fields (EMF) on the behalf of the following signatories:

1) 315 NGOs from Europe, North & South America, Australia, South Africa, Japan :
- IEMFA (representing 67 NGOs)

- HEAL (representing >70 NGOs)

- WECF (representing 100 NGOs)

- PAN-EUROPE (representing 31 NGOs)

- RES, France (representing 21 NGOs)

- 26 other NGOs, including BUND, Germany with 480 000 members.

2) MEPs from 10 countries representing 4 political groups

3) 52 Scientists and Medical Doctors
from Europe, North and South America, Russia, Turkey, Israel and Malaysia

4) Lawyers and other public interest stakeholders.

We thank you in advance for considering our request.

Yours Sincerely,

Kerstin Stenberg
IEMFA, on the behalf of the signatories

Ms Kerstin Stenberg, Strasbourg
Master Il International Relations, D.E.S.S. Marketing
Bachelor of Business Administration and Economics

Board member IEMFA
Membre du Conseil d’administration, Priartem, France
EU representative, Federation of Electrosensitive, FEB, Sweden

www.iemfa.org
www.priartem.fr
www.feb.se



